WENTWORTH WEEKLY NEWS

Friday 22nd January 2016

School News

What should I do if my child is ill?

If your child is going to be absent, please telephone the school office between 8am & 8:45am.

Children who have been sick or have suffered diarrhoea must be kept away from school for 48hours from the last episode.

We are currently experiencing an issue with our answer machine service and are unable to retrieve any messages left. We apologise for this inconvenience and therefore ask for no messages to be left during this period, we will notify you as soon as this is resolved.



This Weeks Learning Hero's are:

BIRCH CATHERINE HUDSON JOSEPH PEARSON

WILLOW GEORGIA MORRISON OLIVER JESSOP

ROWAN EWAN BENNETT MATILDA WRAGG

BEECH IGRAYNE WHITELAM JEFFERSON BRAIDLEY

ELM CHARLIE JOYNSON AMBER KENNEDY

Ordering School Dinners



Dinners should, as far as possible, be ordered and paid for, on Monday for the whole week. Payment online by

using School Money is our preferred option as this is more secure than cash. If you do send cash to school can we ask that it in a sealed, named envelope. Children should place this into the tray situated in their classroom.

If you have any problems with the online system please speak to Mrs Butterworth, she is very happy to help.

Snow Days



If we experience heavy snow resulting in the school being closed, you will be notified via text and the local radio. We will always endeavor to keep you as up to date with what is happening as we can, but your patience and understanding is important to us. Our website will provide regular updates thereafter with any new information.

This Weeks **Attendance Figures**

WILLOW 98.1%

> ELM 98.1%

BIRCH 98.0%

BEECH 95.5%

ROWAN 92.9%

Overall school attendance is 95.9%

How can I check dates for events, term times or letters?

If you require information about what is happening in school, a plethora of information can be found on our school website. We have an up to date school calendar on the front screen and a calendar that has all of the events planned for school each term.

Fabulous Finishes are agreed each half-term with the class teacher, so a letter will be sent out to parents via your child.

If you miss any news or letters please feel free to speak to our new admin team who are very happy to help you.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Monday 25th January -FS2 Eye tests.

Friday 29th January -Year5/6 Football Match